Ebay ram 1500

The Ram is one of the oldest designs currently on sale in the segment, so you might be thinking
that the Ram would be behind the times compared to the newest rivals from Ford and General
Motors. Luckily, that's not the case. In fact, it's pretty easy to make the case that the Ram is still
our favorite light-duty pickup. One of the Ram's biggest strengths is its excellent engine lineup.
Although the Ram misses the class-leading towing numbers by a few hundred pounds, it's still
abundantly capable. Its standard engine is a strong-but-efficient V6, but there's also an optional
V8 with plenty of towing power and a turbocharged diesel V6 that sets the standard for fuel
economy in the class. Once you've picked an engine, there are several different variants
available for the Ram, from the bare-bones Tradesman to the top-of-the-line Limited and even
the off-road-ready Rebel, a rarity with trucks this large. And, to top it all off, the Ram has plenty
of modern interior tech along with its class-exclusive coil-spring rear suspension and available
self-leveling air suspension that gives it the smoothest ride on the market. Of course,
competing trucks aren't exactly slouches, either. The Chevrolet Silverado and GMC Sierra are
certainly likable with powerful drivetrains and near-luxury trimmings on the inside. The Ford F
deserves a look as well, thanks in part to its light aluminum body and strong turbocharged V6s.
There's also the diesel-powered Nissan Titan XD, which is a bit more capable than the average
light-duty pickup. All of these trucks are seriously capable. But even as the old guy of the
group, the Ram is still standing strong. Standard safety equipment on the Ram includes
four-wheel antilock disc brakes, stability control, hill start assist, trailer-sway control, front-seat
side airbags and full-length side curtain airbags. A fully integrated trailer-brake controller is
available, as are a rearview camera and front and rear parking sensors. However, features such
as blind-spot monitoring and lane departure warning aren't available. Models with Uconnect
Access have an emergency telematics system that connects you with operators at the touch of
a button and provides stolen vehicle tracking. That distance is average for full-size pickups. In
government crash testing, regardless of cab length, the Ram earned four out of a possible five
stars for overall crash protection, with four stars for total front-crash protection and five stars
for total side-crash protection. The Insurance Institute for Highway Safety gave the Ram Crew
and Extended Cabs its highest rating of Good in the moderate-overlap front-impact and
side-impact tests. However, the Ram earned the second-lowest rating of Marginal in the
small-overlap front-impact and roof strength tests. Its seat and head restraint design was rated
Good for whiplash protection in rear impacts. The Ram is a full-size pickup available in multiple
body styles. The regular cab two doors generally seats three and is available with either a
6-footinch or an 8-foot cargo bed. The Quad Cab four doors seats six passengers and comes
only with the 6-foot-4 bed. The Crew Cab also four doors, but bigger rear doors increases
rear-seat legroom and is available with either a 5-foot-7 or 6-foot-4 bed. The HFE high fuel
economy trim level comes only in the regular- or quad-cab body style with the 6-foot-4 cargo
bed, rear-wheel drive and the diesel V6 engine. It includes black bumpers and grille, heated
mirrors, automatic engine stop-start not available on any other trim level , inch wheels and a
tonneau cover. The SLT adds chrome exterior trim, power accessories, remote keyless entry, an
overhead console, dual gloveboxes, a 5-inch touchscreen interface, satellite radio and
Bluetooth phone and audio connectivity. Extended and crew cabs add a power-sliding rear
window. The Big Horn also called the Lone Star further adds a volt power outlet, upgraded cloth
upholstery, remote start, a way power driver seat with power lumbar , dual-zone automatic
climate control, a rearview camera, a leather-wrapped steering wheel and an upgraded 8. The
Laramie available in extended and crew cabs only gets more chrome exterior trim and a front
bench seat from the Big Horn. Otherwise, it includes the features from the Sport, adding
chrome-accented inch wheels, auto-dimming mirrors, leather upholstery, wood interior trim,
heated and ventilated leather-trimmed front seats vinyl rear seats , a heated steering wheel,
driver memory settings, a six-way power passenger seat and a speaker surround-sound audio
system. The Laramie Longhorn crew cab only adds unique exterior styling cues, the spray-in
bedliner, tow hooks, a larger fuel tank, keyless entry and ignition, remote start, front and rear
parking sensors, wood interior trim, a wood-accented steering wheel, upgraded leather
upholstery, leather-trimmed rear seats and a navigation system. The Limited adds monotone
paint, side-step bars, automatic windshield wipers, automatic high beams, a self-leveling air
suspension and even fancier leather upholstery. The Ram is also available in an
off-road-oriented variant called the Rebel. It is only available in the crew cab with the 5-foot-7
bed. The Rebel's interior is similar to that of the Sport, although remote start, rear parking
sensors, a six-way passenger seat, heated front seats and a heated steering wheel are also
included, as is unique cloth-and-vinyl upholstery. These trim levels are generally just starting
points, as many of their standard items are optionally available on other trims including the
HFE's standard tonneau cover, which is optional on all other Ram s. Notably, the RamBox
weatherproof bedside bins are a standalone option on models with the 5-foot-7 and 6-foot-4

beds except the HFE. Other notable options include various appearance enhancements, chrome
bed rails, heated rear seats, a sunroof and a rear defroster. The Ram comes standard with a 3.
An eight-speed automatic is the only transmission offered, regardless of engine choice. Rather
than a traditional shift lever or a stalk sticking out of the steering column, Ram s have a rotary
knob on the instrument panel. A rear-wheel-drive 2WD layout is standard, but there are two
available 4WD systems. Both have a two-speed transfer case with low-range gearing. However,
one is a traditional part-time system with manual mode selection; the other offers an Auto 4WD
mode that automatically switches between rear- and four-wheel drive as conditions dictate. In
Edmunds testing, a Ram Laramie crew cab 4WD with the diesel engine accelerated from zero to
60 mph in 8. That might not seem quick, but the engine's ample torque makes a diesel-powered
Ram feel pretty swift around town. A properly equipped Ram with the gas V6 can tow up to 7,
pounds, and the diesel V6 maxes out at 9, pounds. The V8 can tow up to 10, pounds â€” less
than its competitors, but not by much. The maximum payload for the gas V6 is 1, pounds,
decreasing to 1, pounds with the V8 and 1, pounds with the diesel V6. Perhaps one of the most
impressive elements of owning a Ram is the excellent ride quality. On the highway, it's smooth,
quiet and relatively unfazed by even significant bumps. The adjustable air suspension makes
the ride even better. It's a unique feature for this class that allows the truck to drop 2 inches to
ease liftover and step-in heights when parked. Two off-road settings for the air suspension also
allow increases of 1. For power, the 5. It has the highest-rated towing capacity, but the diesel V6
is impressive too, and it offers much better fuel economy to boot. Although the diesel's
acceleration numbers are on the slow side, we've found that it's just as capable as the other
engines for normal commuting. That said, if you're not planning to do any towing, sticking with
the base gasoline V6 engine will save you a bundle and give you a bit more speed with the pedal
pinned to the floor. Gear changes from the eight-speed automatic are smooth and practically
imperceptible, so the transmission never feels busy, as you might expect with so many gears.
It's also a benefit when towing, as there are more ratios available to achieve an ideal engine
rpm, and it could even reduce your need to get a different axle ratio. Regardless of trim level,
the Ram 's interior is one of our favorites in the segment. Lower trim levels feel well built with
quality materials, and upper trim levels are predictably very well executed, with available wood
trim and premium leather upholstery that class things up quite a bit. Seat comfort is excellent,
especially for long road trips, with soft padding and adequate support in the right places. If you
go with the crew cab, there's plenty of legroom in the rear and matching seat comfort. For
infotainment controls, the Ram features two available Uconnect systems. The 5-inch center
screen is decent, but our favorite is the upgrade 8. As an added bonus, there are several
physical buttons and knobs that duplicate those tasks for the more traditional owner. Seasoned
truck owners might be thrown off at first by the rotary shift knob on the dashboard, but it
quickly becomes second nature, and it frees up useful storage space compared to trucks with
console-mounted shifters. Leaving nothing out, the Ram also includes plenty of available
modern convenience features such as keyless entry and ignition, remote start,
power-adjustable pedals, Bluetooth, voice controls, smartphone integration and even Wi-Fi hot
spot capability. If you have trouble finding a good driving position, be sure to check out the
optional power-adjustable pedals because the Ram is exclusively equipped with a tilt-only
steering wheel. For storing items inside the cabin, the Ram provides plenty of standard and
optional storage spaces. A unique Ram feature is the optional RamBox system, which places a
pair of lockable compartments over the rear fenders inside the truck bed. With the right
equipment levels, these compartments can even be locked and unlocked via remote. Doing so
could save you hundreds or thousands of dollars. Edmunds also provides consumer-driven
dealership sales and service reviews to help you make informed decisions about what cars to
buy and where to buy them. Shop Edmunds' car, SUV, and truck listings of over 6 million
vehicles to find a cheap new, used, or certified pre-owned CPO Ram for sale near. Simply
research the type of car you're interested in and then select a used car from our massive
database to find cheap prew-owned vehicles for sale near you. Once you have identified a used
vehicle you're interested in, check the AutoCheck vehicle history reports, read dealer reviews,
and find out what other owners paid for the Used Ram Is it better to lease or buy a car? Ask
most people and they'll probably tell you that car buying is the way to go. And from a financial
perspective, it's true, provided you're willing to make higher monthly payments, pay off the loan
in full and keep the car for a few years. Leasing, on the other hand, can be a less expensive
option on a month-to-month basis. It's also good if you're someone who likes to drive a new car
every three years or so. Check out Ram lease specials Check out Ram lease specials. Popular
searches. My notifications My Account. Review Features Save. View Photos. Appraise this car.
Other years. List Price Estimate. ZIP Code. See all for sale. Overall rating. Read more. Write a
review See all 80 reviews. I must say they have come a long way. It also is a pleasure to drive

and handles great. I have The ventilated seats the heat and cool work great. I also have the
alpine stereo system while it is not as good as Bose it does sound great. I also have the LED
lights in the bed makes it easy to see things in the bed at night I did buy a tailgate assist on
eBay so my tailgate now lowers itself slowly. I also have the Pearl White paint I would always
pay for the paint upgrade it just feels like a better finish. I will say you also get more truck for
your money then Chevy and ford if I bought one of there trucks it would of been k more. So
keep up the good work Dodge -Ram would definitely buy one again I hope this was a helpful
review. Have now owned almost 3 years still feel the same way about the truck still no issues I
did have rear view camera replaced under warranty. Make sure you look at dodge before you
buy another brand. Read less. Went shopping for a new pickup truck and drove the F and
Silverado along with the and although I went expecting to purchase a F I was impressed with
the ride and power of the Hemi in the Ram The build quality of the Ram is outstanding and the
interior materials and layout really caught my eye. The 5. The truck never feels like it struggles
at any power range and the MPG is amazingly good and exceeded by expectations. I chose the
Laramie model because the big chrome grill and chrome bumpers jumped out at me and the
rest Is history. Extremely satisfied with the and although the Ford and Chevrolet were both
quality trucks I'm glad I chose the Ram. This truck is a joy to drive and is everything I had hoped
it would be. Updating my Laramie-After 33K miles the truck has been flawless with no issues
since purchase. Made a few performance enhancements which the Hemi engine loves and it
performs better now. I really enjoy my Laramie and look forward to driving it every time I get in
it. Another update to the Laramie after 6 more months of ownership and I must say that it is a
solid truck that is very satisfying to drive. I recently purchased a Ram Tradesman quad cab 4x4
with the 3. My prior vehicle was a Ram Bighorn Crew Cab 4x4 with the 5. I loved my ram. I drove
it for 90, miles with zero mechanical issues. I didn't even change the brakes or replace a single
light bulb on it. Needless to say this experience made me a big fan of Ram Trucks. I wanted
something a little more economical this time, so I switched to the V6 and a more basic trim. The
V6 has adequate power. I've even used it to tow a small trailer. So far I am getting 1. I am getting
about miles out of a tank of gas upgraded 32 gallon tank. Next time I will definitely go back to
the V8. The V6 is respectable, but the difference in performance is definitely worth sacrificing
the almost nonexistent fuel savings. The V6 and 8 speed automatic work seamlessly together.
The trans never seems busy and the shifts are so smooth you may need to look at your RPMs to
know when a shift has occurred. I opted for the cloth bench seats, which are very comfortable,
even more comfortable than the cloth bucket seats in my I opted for the 5. It does a great job of
reading the GB thumb drive i store my music on. My Ram had the Alpine sound system with
navigation. The sound quality was great. I would highly recommend the Alpine upgrade if it's
available in your trim level. The suspension is super smooth and absorbs the bumps on my
heavily rutted dirt road with ease. I have found the same road to be pretty jarring in many other
vehicles. The brakes are powerful and as mentioned above, have an exceptionally long life.
Having the optional tow hooks is very handy for pulling people out of ditches in the winter or
just yanking out stumps. I can't say enough good things about these trucks. As good as this
truck is, I've driven the redesigned model and it's significantly better. You should definitely
drive one before you make your decision. Great truck. Looked at the silverados as a comparison
but the price difference was insane. For a Silverado with less equipment than the big horn,
chevy wanted almost 9k more. I'm sorry but even if chevy has better resale I doubt it's that high.
If I wanted a comparable truck from chevy it was almost 15, more. I've heard of people saying
ram isn't as reliable but I believe that's a myth seeing as how everyone I talk to about rams says
they love it and have never had any problems. Because of the new "knob shifter I opted for an
extended warranty just in case". The truck rides great. It seemed more smooth then the chevy
and just about as quiet inside the cab. The stock stereo has great sound and the engine noise is
just the right amount not too loud but it makes its presence known. The cab is huge. Crew cab
has more room then our old suv. My mpg gauge tells me I'm doing almost 20 mpg but the real
word when I do the math it's closer to Overall it's a great truck with great looks. Good engine.
The hemi sounds awesome. One thing I've noticed is the small ft and finish stuff where ram falls
short. Little things that don't hurt the truck but makes you think "really See all 80 reviews of the
Used Ram Write a review. Frontal Barrier Crash Rating. Dynamic Test Result No Tip. IIHS
Rating. Side Impact Test. See full safety scores. People who viewed this also viewed 4 average
Rating out of 7 reviews. Sponsored cars related to the Sign Up. Make Model Year. Vehicle
History. Vehicle Listing Details. Odometer is miles below market average! Must finance through
manufacturer's or dealer's preferred lender for certain rebates. Thanks for shopping with us. If
you are looking for The NO Hassle Approach with No Back and Forth, and more information
about our low prices and factory incentives please visit us at: We offer you the best service,
lowest price and the best selection guaranteed. Best of all the price you see is the price you

pay. No haggling. No back and forth. No pressure. And this price is so good it is guaranteed.
Subject to certain terms and conditions. See store for details. Some restrictions apply. This
4WD-equipped vehicle will handle beautifully on any terrain and in any weather condition your
may find yourself in. The benefits of driving a 4 wheel drive vehicle, such as this Ram Express,
include superior traction and stability. With less than 27,mi on this Ram , you'll appreciate the
practically showroom newness of this vehicle. More information about the Ram The Ram
already offered truck buyers a whole host of reasons to consider it, with powerful Hemi V8
availability, coil-over rear suspension and innovative storage solutions. With some very
effective upgrades in key areas -- namely increased chassis strength, improved base engine
power as well as diesel efficiency and more intuitive interior ergonomics. The Ram raises the
bar for full-size trucks. Disinfectant methods or claims should not be deemed to state or imply
these products can eliminate or prevent transmission of any virus, illness or disease. What's
more, they're also dedicated to helping you maintain it long after you drive it home for the first
time. Plus sales tax, title and license. Price contains all applicable dealer incentives and
non-limited factory rebates. You may qualify for additional rebates; see dealer for details.
Number of Previous Owners: Owner count not provided. This Ram has a strong Regular
Unleaded V-6 3. Auto Boutique is proud to offer excellent, pre-owned vehicles. With our no
haggle pricing policy you can be sure you are getting the best deal possible on every car as
they already discounted and thousands below market value. Buying a car from us is easy. Give
us a call to confirm if we are partnered with your lender. Visit our web site to fill out an
application for a quick and easy approval. Thank you for considering Auto Boutique for your
next vehicle purchase. New Price! Recent Arrival! ALM Kia South. This is where your search
ends!! Source: Edmunds. With those years comes invaluable expertise, which we put to your
advantage. Many of our vehicles are Jeep Certified Pre-Owned giving you a peace of mind when
purchasing used. At Zeigler Alfa Romeo Maserati Fiat of Schaumburg, we take pride in treating
our customers like family, ensuring that your experience is one that you will never forget. Every
vehicle goes through a multi-point inspection to ensure our vehicles our safe and held to a high
standard. Take advantage of our VIP appointment service, call ahead or schedule online and
your vehicle will be ready upon your arrival for an exceptional test drive. See dealer for
complete details, dealer is not responsible for pricing errors. Some of our used vehicles may be
subject to unrepaired safety recalls. Thank you for viewing our inventory. We hope to see you at
our store for a zero-commitment test drive. We promise you that this and every one of our
vehicles is priced below market, and every one of our vehicles has been inspected and serviced
by our certified technicians. We have real prices on high quality top condition pre-owned
vehicles. On every vehicle we will show you a CARFAX report, 3rd party market data showing
you that the car you are buying is priced under the average market. Shop thousands of
'nearly-new' one- to four-year old cars. Great Quality : Low-mileage cars with no reported
accidents verified by CarFax and most are still under the original factory warranty. With a truck
like this one, the possibilities are endless. It is the perfect combination of strength and
versatility. This is about the time when you're saying it is too good to be true, and let us be the
one's to tell you, it is absolutely true. You could keep looking, but why? You've found the
perfect vehicle right here. This model sets itself apart with Ram-Box bed-side storage, increased
fuel efficiency, Multiple model configurations to suit all needs, ample available V8 power with
improved V6 and EcoDiesel V6, and user-friendly cabins. Engine: 5. Please continue for more
information on this Ram Tradesman with 0mi. Where do you want to go today? With 4WD, you
can choose to drive virtually anywhere and on terrain 2WD vehicles can't handle. There are
many vehicles on the market but if you are looking for a vehicle that will perform as good as it
looks then this Ram Tradesman is the one! Driven by many, but adored by more, the Ram
Tradesman is a perfect addition to any home. We are so confident of being the Low-Cost
provider that we guarantee it. We have researched and compared thousands of vehicle
transactions to give you a great value and the lowest competitive price. The AutoNation Ford
Advantage provides a complimentary loaner while servicing your vehicle and a Worry Free
folder that includes a CarFax complete vehicle history report, quality service inspection with
repair work performed and a sixty-day limited powertrain warranty. Buy with confidence and
experience why people drive hundreds of miles to buy from AutoNation Ford. Key Policy: Our
pre-owned vehicles come with one key unless we received more than one from the previous
owner. Additional keys may be purchased. Visit -- online. Oil and filter changed. Engine air filter
replaced. Warranty only applicable to vehicles that are not certified by a manufacturer. A copy
of the warranty is available for review at the dealership. Prices do not include government fees,
taxes, any finance charges, any dealer document processing charge, any electronic filing
charge, or any emission testing charge. This Ram has a strong Regular Unleaded V-8 5. Only 22,
Miles! Clean, non-smoker interior! Popular searches. My notifications My Account. Save Search.

Enter your ZIP code to show only relevant vehicles for sale nearby. Search radius. Home
delivery available. Only show local listings. Year s. Engine Details Transmission Automatic 15,
Cylinders 8 cylinders 12, 6 cylinders 3, Fuel Economy. Vehicle Listing Details Recently added
listings. Listings with recent price drops. No accidents. Check Availability. Price Drop. Showing
1 - 18 out of 16, listings. Home Ram Ram Used Ram Overall Consumer Rating. I must say they
have come a long way. It also is a pleasure to drive and handles great. I have The ventilated
seats the heat and cool work great. I also have the alpine stereo system while it is not as good
as Bose it does sound great. I also have the LED lights in the bed makes it easy to see things in
the bed at night I did buy a tailgate assist on eBay so my tailgate now lowers itself slowly. I also
have the Pearl White paint I would always pay for the paint upgrade it just feels like a better
finish. I will say you also get more truck for your money then Chevy and ford if I bought one of
there trucks it would of been k more. So keep up the good work Dodge -Ram would definitely
buy one again I hope this was a helpful review. Have now owned almost 3 years still feel the
same way about the truck still no issues I did have rear view camera replaced under warranty.
Make sure you look at dodge before you buy another brand. Read more. Read less. Sign Up. Get
eBay coupons. Offers valid for a limited time. New categories featured daily and free shipping
on hundreds of items. You won't need an eBay promo code to receive a discount on these daily
deals at eBay. Restrictions and exclusions apply. No eBay promo code is required for the
discount. Just talk to eBay's customer service about the product in question. This also includes
manufacturer refurbished products. You may need to be logged off to receive the coupon. When
you click on it, your personal eBay coupon code will show up. Click-through to see more
details. SALE Sale. You can be sure to find all of the latest official eBay coupons, promo codes,
and offers when you click through this link to view eBay's own official coupons page! Browse
all product categories with free shipping. Choose between free, thrifty and fast shipping.
Thousands of items available under each shipping option. Just click through to see the
discount automatically applied to the price. Plus, you'll get free shipping with your order!
Looking to buy the new PS5? You can purchase one now on eBay! Stay home and play some
new video games at a discount on eBay! Are you currently working from home? Or is your child
learning from home? Then, you found the perfect place to buy a laptop! Also, you'll get free
shipping with your order which will help you save even more money. Earning eBay Bucks is
easy! After you enroll, start shopping on eBay and you'll automatically earn eBay Bucks on
qualifying purchases. Earn eBay Bucks during a calendar quarter and you will receive an eBay
Bucks Certificate for the total amount earned after that quarter ends. Certificates must be used
within 30 days of receipt. See site for further details. No minimum purchase required from
eligible items sold by the Seller s listed below. Warranties and protection plans are excluded.
Coupon does not apply to auction-style listings or purchases made through the Best Offer
feature. SALE Expired. Find great bargains and free shipping on eBay, the top online auction
and shopping platform where buyers and sellers come together. From secondhand and
collectible to new items and gift cards, eBay offers a little bit of everything. For those who enjoy
unusual items and the fast paced thrill of the hunt that only an auction could provide, eBay is
full of great deals. In the absence of in-store rapport, eBay offers a community element that
focuses on building strong connections between buyers and sellers. It brings people with
unique things together to sell with those looking for one-of-a-kind items to buy. Because of its
novel setup, you can find just about anything you can imagineâ€”from high-end purses to
clothing and accessoriesâ€”all at great prices. If that wasn't exciting enough, you can redeem
exclusive coupon codes to save even more on your purchases. With eBay, you'll get some of
the best prices aroundâ€”even on hard-to-find products. What is eBay's price matching and free
shipping policy? Does eBay offer student or senior discounts? Does eBay offer military
discounts? Slickdeals Coupons eBay. If video link does not work, copy and paste this to your
browser:. We replaced the left bed panel, right bed panel, tail gate, left and right doors skin
panels and complete rear axle. All body parts were purchased straight from the dodge
dealership all oem parts. Two side airbags, wheel, left roof airbag were also replaced and srs
system fully restored. You should not have any problems driving it long distances and should
provide you with a long enjoyable ownership. You cannot beat a no reserve deal. This estimate
will give you an idea of how much this ebay vehicle would cost in excellent condition at your
local dealership, without a salvage title history, and in no way does this vehicle or price
represents the true value of the vehicle being sold at this ebay auction. This vehicle has never
had any paint or body work and is free of rust. The quoted vehicle has a clean title history and
will pass a smog and safety inspection. The engine compartment is clean, with no fluid leaks
and is free of any wear or visible defects. The vehicle also has complete and verifiable service
records. If this video link does not work, copy and paste the following to your browser:.
Estimated Shipping charges. The vehicle described above is being sold AS-IS with no implied

warranty from the seller. Some vehicle might have a factory warranty, most will not. Please keep
in mind that this is a used vehicle and will have normal wear and tear. If you have any questions
regarding the vehicle, it is your responsibility to contact the seller either through e-mail or the
listed phone. The vehicle is also available to be inspected by any interested buyer, or any third
party where necessary. At any moment the seller reserves the right to end the auction without
notice since the vehicle could be listed for sale locally. Any descriptions or representations are
for identification purposes only and are not to be construed as a warranty of any type. It is the
responsibility of the buyer to have thoroughly inspected the vehicle, and to have satisfied
himself or herself as to the condition and value and to bid based upon that judgment solely. The
seller shall and will make every reasonable effort to disclose any known defects associated with
this vehicle at the buyer's request prior to the close of sale. Seller assumes no responsibility for
any repairs regardless of any oral statements about the vehicle. Please keep in mind that your
bid a legally binding contract in the State of Texas , and by bidding you must follow through
with the purchase. Users who do not follow through with the winning bid will be reported to
eBay and feedback will be left accordingly, and will be turned over to a collection agency that
reports to the credit bureaus. It is also agreed by all parties in relation to any transaction
involving this vehicle that the proper venue for any legal proceedings shall be Harris County,
Texas. Do not ask for the immediate delivery of vehicle or title when you paid via check, money
order or cashier checks. However, it is important to remember that these vehicles are
pre-owned, not brand new. And, as with any used vehicle, minor signs of wear may become
apparent under close inspection. This may include small chips, light scratches or minor
abrasions, wheel scuffs, and other indications of normal wear and tear. We cannot and will not
be held liable or responsible for these issues. Balance must be paid within 5 days of close of
auction. Unless other arrangements agreeable to the seller are made. Some payment methods
may take longer to clear my bank. Some out of State checks and cashier checks can take up to
10 business days to clear. Paypal payments are intended for the deposit only and not for the full
purchase price. TAX 6. Skip to main content. Add to Watchlist. Bidding has ended on this item.
Ships to:. This amount is subject to change until you make payment. For additional information,
see the Global Shipping Program terms and conditions - opens in a new window or tab This
amount includes applicable customs duties, taxes, brokerage and other fees. For additional
information, see the Global Shipping Program terms and conditions - opens in a new window or
tab. Buyer is responsible for vehicle pickup or shipping. Start of add to list layer. Add to
Watchlist Add to wish list. Sign in for more lists. Read more. Jan 17, PST. May not ship to
Ukraine - Read item description or contact seller for shipping options. See details. Seller's other
items. Seller assumes all responsibility for this listing. Using the mobile app? Copy this link into
your browser:. Back to home page Return to top. Copyright Experian Information Solutions, Inc.
All rights reserved. Experian provides these reports to you on an "as is" basis and eBay is not
responsible or liable for the comprehensiveness or accuracy of the reports. If you have any
questions about the reports, contact Experian. Back to home page. Listed in category:. Ended:
Jan 17, PST. Shipping: May not ship
manual ford ranger 2007
train horn wiring diagram
bass tracker pro 17 wiring diagram
to Ukraine - Read item description or contact seller for shipping options. Item location:
Houston, Texas, United States. Seller: automobiles4sale Seller's other items. Current miles are ,
will be a little higher upon delivery due to testing and driving. Comes with one 1 key and remote.
As with any used vehicle, minor signs of wear may become apparent under close inspection.
This may include tiny chips, light scratches or minor abrasions, wheel scuffs, and other
indications of normal wear and tear. Dash has light scratches due to broken windshield glass.
We can help with the registration process and title rebuilding in the State of Texas. Call or email
me for details and cost. Click here for Values: kbb. Engine :. Transmission :. Drivetrain :.
Mileage :. Standard Equipment. Traction Control. Power Door Locks. ABS 4-Wheel. Air
Conditioning. Cruise Control. Power Steering. Power Windows. Dual Front Air Bags. They are
available upon request. Airport pick-ups are available at no extra cost.

